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Sorry gang … no A.C. newsletter is being 
issued this month.  There have been no 
new chips issued during the month of April 
to report.  I’m told that the Kentucky Derby 
$100 chip has been ordered for Trump 
Plaza, but no release date has been 
announced.  Plaza is also going to do 
TWO Father’s Day chips this year … but 
no Mother’s Day issue.  Joe Gontowski is 
no longer in charge of the chip program at 
Trump Plaza at his request. 
 
I did receive a few questions about the 
second set of “3rd Anniversary” Hooters 
chips that was issued by Trump Marina 
that were sent out with the March Invoices. 
 According to Todd Moyer, these chips 
have been sitting in the casino cage vault 
since last year and were not released at 
that time, so they released them this year. 
 However, there was a $5 chip in this 
current series that was not released when 
the $10 and $25 chips were issued.  Todd 
says that it was held back and will be 
released around Memorial Day to mark the 
re-opening of The Deck at the beginning of 
the 2006 summer season. 
 
Todd also has a couple of other new LE”s 
planned, but no details have been 
announced. 
 
This would be a good time for anyone who 
has any outstanding invoices that have not 
been paid to bring your past due accounts 
up to date. 
 
Regards, Archie 

 


